
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 10/9/2017 5:19:01 PM
Subject: Re: Phone Message

​Catherine, please call her and gather her thoughts and suggestions.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2017 4:55 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: Phone Message 
 
Sarah Davis, 803-782-2321, would like to meet with the LG to discuss the increases in longterm care. Please advise.
 

Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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